
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/4/2013 8:28:41 PM
To: Hook, Charlyn A. (charlyn.hook@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bee:
Subject: Re: Ferron Office Tours

Charlyn - work with Meredith. She can make sure all your needs are met.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Feb 4, 2013, at 8:51 PM, "Hook, Charlyn A." <charlyn.hook@epuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Hi Brian -

Not a high priority but wanted to let you know

1) we are working with the Stewardship Council to set up a tour of the 
Yuba-Bear River watershed lands on June 13-14. They will be contacting 
you guys to loop you in; and

2) We would like to tour Helms - probably August-September timeframe.
I have contact info. For the plant manager - but is there someone else at 
PG&E I should work with to set this up? (No rush on this.)

Thanks

SB GT&S 0182273
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Charlyn

Charlyn A. Hook, Legal Advisor

Office of Commissioner Mark J. Ferron

CALIFORNIA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 5131

San Francisco, California 94102

Direct Line: (415)703-3050
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